
MEDARY TOWN BOARD 

ADJOURN BOARD OF REVIEW TO LATER DATE 

MONDAY MAY 19, 2014 

 

 

The Town of Medary held a Special Board meeting on Monday May 19, 2014 at 

the Town Hall.  This meeting was called to order at 4:45pm by Chair Linda Seidel; 

also present were Robert Keil Supervisor I, Mike Weibel Supervisor II and Clerk 

Terry J Houlihan. 

 

Motion: Keil to adjourn the Board of Review to a later date of because the 2014 

Assessment Roll was not completed.  The new date for Board of Review will be 

Thursday July 17, 2014 time from 3 to 5pm.  Second Weibel  ALL AYE 

 

Motion: Seidel to adjourn meeting.  Second Weibel  ALL AYE 

Meeting adjourned at 4:50pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

Terry J Houlihan, Town Clerk 


